









December 21, 2005

Matthew A. Philips
Mitchell & Associates

The Staples School

70 Center Street

Portland Maine, 04101

RE:
Fore River Apartments: Revised Site Plan for a Storage Shed
Dear  Matthew:
This letter is to confirm the revision to the approved site plan for the Fore River Apartments has been approved by the Planning Authority and you may seek a building permit from the Inspections Division. The approved revision is for a storage shed (8’ x 12’) in the northern corner of the property.  The shed is proposed to be five feet from the property line with a fence and landscaping to screen it from the adjoining property. 
If you have any questions regarding the revision please contact Barbara Barhydt, Senior Planner                        at 874-8699 or by e-mail at bab@portlandmaine.gov.
Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

cc: 
Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

    
Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

Inspections Division

     
Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel

     
Fire Prevention
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